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I. WSCUC Operations Team Meetings: October 19, 29 
The CSUSB WSCUC Operations Team met to discuss the Institutional Report draft, 
campus feedback, updates, and logistics. Our next steps include having discussions with 
the WSCUC Steering Committee and completing necessary steps before our December 
17 submission deadline.  
 

II. Draft Institutional Report Version 2: October 13 
The Deputy Provost and Vice Provost/WSCUC ALO shared draft version 2 of our 
Institutional Report with the CSUSB campus community with a deadline of October 23 
for feedback. Our next steps include incorporating the feedback for the final version of 
our Institutional Report.  
 
 

III. WSCUC Steering Committee meeting: October 30 
The CSUSB WSCUC Steering Committee met to discuss the updated production schedule 
and timeline, draft Institutional Report and status, synthesize and reflect on the 
Institutional Review analysis, and our COVID-19 campus pandemic response. This 
process helps us collaborate and focus on important issues that emerged from the 
review of the Standards, COVID-19 pandemic, and continuously improve Institutionally.   


